
11MAR 2018 

TO: COMO Wally Smith, DCO 
FROM: COMO Vic Connell, ASC SF 
RE: ASC-SF MAR District B&S Report 

 

We are anticipating Sector SF Representation at DTRAIN from CAPT Patrick 

Nelson, Deputy Commanding Officer, LT Michael Wu, AUXLO, and his relief ENS 

Sarah Davis, Prospective AUXLO.  LT Wu has indicated that ENS Davis will assume 

her AUXLO duties immediately after DTRAIN.  ENS Davis is familiar with the D11N 

Auxiliary through her prior assignment at CGSTA Monterey. 

 

 


